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Future Nurses Recognized 
October 9, 2019 

 

The School of Nursing recognized 146 nursing students at its Annual White Coat Ceremony. The event, which 
signifies a student’s progression into the Nursing program, was held on the Georgia Southern University 
Armstrong Campus in Savannah on September 14, 2019. 

The White Coat Ceremony is designed to emphasize the commitment of patient-centered care for incoming 
nurses. During the ceremony, participants recited an oath committing to high-quality care. Kendra Johnson, 
senior nursing major, served as the speaker for the ceremony.  
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